PARAGONAH TOWN
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that the Paragonah Planning Commission will be holding a PUBLIC
HEARING at their regular meeting on Wednesday, January 29th at 7:00 p.m. at the Paragonah
Town Hall, 44 North 100 West, Paragonah, UT. The Planning & Zoning Commission will be
conducting a review hearing of a new business license and conditional use permit submitted by
Kay Lister. The public is invited and encouraged to participate. Persons with disabilities needing
special assistance to participate in this hearing should contact Paragonah Town at (435)
477-8979, no later than 48 hours prior to the hearing.

CERTIFICATE OF POSTING
Posted this 15th day of January 2025, at the Paragonah Town Hall, Paragonah Post Office,
Utah Public Notice Website, and Paragonah Town Info Facebook page and
Paragonahtown.gov.

By:

y
Sharrah Brewster, P.C. Secretary
Paragonah Town




